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Participants of the Baku meeting 2016 

Azerbaijan Nazim Panahov 

Belgium Hanson Stefaan, Decrook Philippe 

Franc  Deniaud Jaques 

Germany Otterbach Ernst-Jürgen; Wagner Ralf; Wolf Thomas  

Greece Tsiogas Georgios  

Italy  Lai Enrico, Seeberger Gerhard 

Poland Szewczykski Marek 

Switzerland Rusca Philippe 

Turkey Ilhan  Duygu 

Items treated: 

Liberal dental practice in practice partnerships, practice networks and medical care units 

As we decided in Baku, the ERO-WG Liberal Dental Practice prepared a survey concerning our 
actual theme „Liberal practice at times of multi-dentist dental offices, office networks and 
ambulatory healthcare centers”. 

Our purpose is to find out which are the main forms of dental treatment existing in the ERO 
member states under special attention that the principles of liberal dental practice and dental 
ethics will not be destroyed due to economic interests. 

We are glad to receive answers from 24 countries, which we will evaluate and publish until our 
next plenary session.  

Dr. Ernst-Jürgen Otterbach 

Chairman of the ERO-WG “Liberal Dental Practice in Europe” 
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